
Social distancing 

Over the last few weeks, we have 

seen a rise in children forgetting the 

rules with regards to social distancing 

within bubbles.  We appreciate how 

difficult this is for children but please 

could parents and carers remind 

children to social distance to keep 

themselves and others safe.   

We have been extremely lucky up to 

now not to have to close a bubble so 

we are keen to continue this for as 

long as possible. 

Later today we will upload some 

information linked to social 

distancing to share with  your child/

ren at home.  Staff will also be 

continuing to reinforce this within 

school. 

DATE 17.11.2020 

NURSERY PROVISION POSTPONED 

It is with a heavy heart that our nursery 

opening will have to be postponed 

again.  Having spoken to the staff, we 

feel it would be detrimental to begin a 

nursery with the current restrictions 

and would not provide the best start 

for our youngest children.   

I hope there are not too many parents 

affected by this decision. 

FOOD PARCELS 

Food is still available for any family 

who wishes to come and collect.  If 

this isn’t collected we will be 

donating it to the local elderly.  

  

HOMEWORK 

Thank you for all of the parental 

support with spellings, times tables 

and catch-up work.   This really is 

crucial for children especially after 

the prolonged school closures. 



CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

This will be on December 16th and can be 

ordered via the Dolce website. 

The cost of these will be £2.20.  if your child 

is on FSM this will be included in their free 

meals. 

UNIFORM 

A few reminders - 

• Black school 

shoes to be 

worn daily 

• Ties to be 

worn daily 

• Black / Navy 

joggers / 

leggings for 

P.E 

• White t-shirts 

for P.E. 

BEFORE SCHOOL 

Please note 

before school  

opens at 8:45am/ 

9:00am any child 

left on the yard is 

the responsibility 

of the parents/

carers.  There 

have been a few 

incidents recently 

before school and 

these then impact 

on children once 

they are in 

school.   


